
Dear Council, 
I am writing in support of and as one the concerned residents against the development plans being proposed. 
I feel very strongly the plans will have a negative impact on the countryside for residents, local services, 
protected land and wildlife. 
I am sure there are alternative ways to meet the requirements without having such a drastic and devastating 
impact on what is supposed to be protected land against this type of development. If this plan goes ahead, it 
makes a mockery of the process. 
Schools, doctors, dentist, hospital services are already over burdened. The highways in and around Warrington 
are at capacity and these plans would have a detrimental impact on this. 
Although it is my belief that the plans will be passed regardless, I feel I must use my voice to say I feel these 
plans are a disaster for our local area.. I would urge the council to consider alternatives. 
Yours sincerely 

. 




